
Dear ________, 

 

I’d like to ask permission to share information at the church/congregation/synagogue about ______ pro-

life campaign. If I have your approval, I can either provide pamphlets or material you can put in the 

bulletin or overhead. I’d also like to be able to make an announcement about the work involved, or have 

someone else make one. 

 

As you probably know, our country has very nearly abortion on demand, and legally murders about one 

million unborn children every year. Considering the injustice involved and the unspeakable magnitude of 

the evil, it is my conviction that pro-life work is a moral obligation to the children of God. To protect the 

innocent and end such grave injustice is a part of our nature. We are the Body of Messiah. We are a light 

to the world. 

 

Please consider allowing me to provide these pro-life materials for the congregation and to make an 

announcement. I hope that protecting the pre-born may become a part of our joyous work. 

 

Thank you for your time, and for all that you do. 

 

Yours in Messiah, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


